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April 26, 2022 

 

 

Mr. Timothy Tilley, President 

San Diego Honorary Deputy Sheriff’s Association 

PO Box 421260 

San Diego, CA 92142-1260 

 

 

Dear Mr. Tilley, 

 

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors, the Sheriff, and the County of San Diego, I would 

like to express my gratitude to the San Diego Honorary Deputy Sheriff’s Association for 

its generous donations of various fitness, craft, game, and recreation equipment valued at 

$26,737 for the Responsibility Empathy Service Perseverance Education Courage 

Trustworthiness (RESPECT) Project. 

 

Your donations are very much appreciated and will make a difference in our continuing 

efforts in strengthening our partnership with county residents and helping make important 

connections to local youth. 

 

Thank you again for your valuable and generous donations to the people of San Diego 

County. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

NATHAN FLETCHER 

Chairman 

San Diego County Board of Supervisors 


